
 

 

The Mental Health First Aid (MHFA) program is 1 day 

FREE 

interactive certification program that introduces participants to risk factors 
and warning signs of mental health problems, builds understanding of their 

impact, and overviews common treatments. 

We are pleased to announce, the next MHFA certification of Fall 2016!  

 

Date:  Friday, October 21, 2016 
 

Time:  8:30 AM – 5:15 PM 
 

Training Location:  C-211 

Those interested must register prior to attending any MHFA training. 

For more information, or to register, please contact: 

Kathy Pignatelli, Wellness Center Director,  
Garrett Lee Smith Memorial Suicide Prevention Sustainability at BCC  

kpignatelli@bergen.edu  
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